
WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

August 22, 1979 

Ms. Ginny Chitwood, Executive Director 
Alaska Municipal League 
204 North Franklin 
Juneau, Ak 99801 

Dear Ms. Chitwood: 

-----------~------

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

On behalf of the members of the Alaska Water Resources Board, I would 
like to thank you and your staff for the effort put for~h in the questionnaire 
results presented at our August 7 and 8, 1979 meeting in Fairbanks. The 
responses from the communities were most illuminating in showing the 
water problems of Alaska communities and will be turned over to the 
staffs of the Departments of Natural Resources and Environmental Conser­
vation with a request that they reply to each community. We are sending 
letters to the responding communities thanking them for their input and 
asking them to that they contact us if they do not hear from the departments. 

We hope this is the start of continuing communication between the Board 
and the Municipal League. If there is any way the Board can be of 
service to the Municipal League or its staff please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

Richard H. Sims 
Chairman 


